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Dear Parents 

We are delighted to tell you we have secured the services of a very experiences and talented teacher to teach Class 2.  Mrs C Barber will start at Tritlington on Monday 1st July and work with the Year 3 and 4 children in the mornings and Year 2, 3 & 4 in the afternoons.  During her time as a class teacher Mrs Barber has been principally based in KS2 and we feel lucky that she is joining us at Tritlington.  She is looking forward to meeting and working with the children and hopes to speak with parents too.


Yours faithfully,



Mrs S Ford
Acting Headteacher



